
FRIENDS OF THE HUGHSON LIBRARY 

May 12, 2015 

Hughson Library 

SECRETARY'S REPORT:  Linda Berck, Secretary, read the minutes of March 5, 2015.  They 
were approved as corrected. 

TREASURER'S REPORT:  There was no Treasurer's report. 

LIBRARIAN'S REPORT:  Ceres Library is still closed. It is scheduled to reopen June 6th.  
Summer Reading Challenge starts Tuesday may 19th. This year's theme is Superhero. The 
Children's and Adult's are the same. The Teen program is different;  the library will no longer 
have the bingo card. After seven hours the teen's will and the log is stamped and they will be 
eligible to win a prize in a drawing.  There will be many prizes to choose from.  There will be 
many systems wide as well as Hughson only activities. The first big show is June 18th at 1PM.  
It will be Uncle Jer Bee and Honey show.  Heather well be getting gift certificates from the 
local restaurants.  She will be asking for donations as well as purchasing the gift certificates.  
Heather will ask for more money from friends as she needs it.  Heather requested a purchase 
of children's animal magazines either National Geographic or Ranger Rick.  It was approved 
that we purchase the magazines. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Joan sold 300 hardbacks from the storage unit for $100.00.  Because we 
are no longer having book sales it was decided to discontinue our use of the storage facility.  
Heather said she can take the books left to other friends groups for sales. 

NEW BUSINESS:  We discussed sponsoring a lady on etiquette for an event, but, she is 

currently in Iowa, so it was decided to still be a good idea to have someone speak on etiquette. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Bailey, Librarian and Linda Berck, Secretary 

NEXT MEETING:  Thursday July 2nd at 5PM at the Library 


